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As a resident of Balmain and a keen walker I prize the natural environment in this region. In particular 
the open natural space afforded by Callan Park. I am concerned that in the current housing crisis there 
will be a move to annex parts of the grounds of Callan Park for housing and commercial uses which 
would be an irreversible loss of amenity in the inner west . The open grounds of Callan Park should be 
preserved with no nibbling around the edges 
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